

Business Improvement Area

Mr. Bud Polhill, Chair, Planning and Environment Committee, City of London,

Request for Delegation Status.

Dear Mr. Pohill,

I am writing on behalf of the Old East Village Business Improvement Area to request Delegation Status at the November 26th, 2012 meeting of the Planning and Environment Committee. This will make it possible for the Old East Village BIA to participate in a joint presentation to the Planning and Environment Committee with Downtown London.

During the presentation our delegates will report on the success of the Old East Village Enhanced Incentives Programs. They will also request an extension of the Forgivable Upgrade to Building Code Loan Program and the Forgivable Façade Improvement Loan Program for the Old East Village and Downtown. The presentation will emphasize the importance of retaining these particular programs to continuing the revitalization of the Old East Village and Downtown London.

As the Chair of the Old East Village BIA Board of Directors, I have authorized BIA Board Director Mrs. Maria Drangova and BIA Revitalization Director Mr. Clark Bryan to speak on behalf of the Old East Village BIA. They will also submit their comments in writing.

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Sincerely,

Ken Keane,

Chair,

Old East Village BIA

cc:

His Worship Mayor Joe Fontana, City of London

Councillor Stephen Orser, City of London